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Let Us Become True Owners of Cheon Il Guk who Practice True Love in Resemblance to 

Our Creator, the Heavenly Parent 

 

Dear, 

 

Please continue to care for your health, both spiritual and physical. In times of difficulty we need to work 

harder than ever to make sure we are taking in the right nutrients and keeping out unhealthy influences. 

 

There is lots of spiritual food available to you, please take advantage of it and you can still support God's 

Providence during lockdown. One such way will be to sign up for the upcoming ACLC Convocation on 

November 5-6. You can sign up at ACLC.info 

 

Please invite your clergy and other friends. Don't judge for them whether or not they can attend, just 

invite them and give them a chance. 

 

Thank you to all who supported the Women's Federation Schools of Africa events last week. It was 

wonderful to see so many people at the drive through desert fundraiser in the parking lot. 

 

Brothers and sisters, I especially want to thank you for your tithing during this pandemic time. Our church 

members are really the best. Your faithful giving surely moved heaven and heavenly fortune. My deepest 

gratitude to you all. 

 

At this time True Mother is asking that we all redouble our efforts to fulfill our Tribal Messiah work and 

make sure that everyone is able to register in CheonBo and have their incredible efforts are recorded for 

all future descendants to see. Also please involve yourself in at least one of the major providential 

organizations which True Mother is invested in -- ACLC, WFWP, UPF, CARP, etc. This is where we 

make an impact in society and move the world toward True Parents point of view. 

 

Blessings 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 


